
Pupil Premium expenditure 2018/2019 – amount received  £11,540 

 

The Pupil Premium Grant continues to provide funding for : 

• Raising the attainment of disadvantaged pupils and closing the gap with their peers 

• Supporting children and young people with parents in the regular armed forces 

Funding is available for all children entitled to a free school meal or have been eligible in the last six years. 

Funding is also available for looked – after children who; 

• Have been looked after for 1 day or more 

• Were adopted from care on or after 30th December 2005, or left care under: 

• A special guardianship order 

• A residence order  

 

Shiplake CE Primary School received the Pupil Premium Grant for 7 pupils who are (or have been) in receipt 

of Free School Meals,  and 1 pupil who is eligible for funding within the ‘looked-after children’ category. 

The school uses the funding to offer additional support for all eligible children.   Our priorities are: 

• To narrow the gap for those pupils not on track to achieve the expected standard at the end of KS2. 

• To ensure early identification of additional needs and to promote early intervention programmes. 

• To ensure that there is extra adult support to facilitate emotional and social development. 

• To use academic research (ie Sutton Trust report) to make informed choices about the most 

suitable intervention programmes to use with our children to ensure we are promoting accelerated 

learning. 

 

For the year 2018/2019 this provision has included: 

• Facilitating pupils’ access to education. 

• Facilitating pupils’ access to the curriculum. 

• Additional teaching and learning opportunities. 

• Provision of extra-curricular learning. 

• Provision for more able pupils. 

 

M Harris/S Underwood 

September 2019 


